
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
 
In accordance with AB 1200 (Chapter 1213/1991), GC 3547.5 and 
CCR, Title V, Section 15449, the Pacific Grove Unified School 
District Governing Board will hold a public hearing on Thursday, 
April 21, 2022, regarding  
 

PUBLIC DISCLOSURE OF 
COLLECTIVE BARGAINING AGREEMENTS FOR  

PACIFIC GROVE TEACHERS 
ASSOCIATION (PGTA) 

 
The hearing will be held during the regular Board meeting, which 
begins at 6:30 p.m. Please visit our website at www.pgusd.org for the 
link to attend the meeting virtually. 
 
Copies of the Collective Bargaining Agreement will be available for 
public viewing beginning April 8, 2022, through April 21, 2022 on 
the District Webpage under the April 21, 2022 Board Packet and 
school site offices. For more information, please contact Song Chin-
Bendib, Assistant Superintendent for Business Services at 831-646-
6509. 
 
 
Posted: April 8, 2022 
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